
WELCOME TO THE 

GRAND ISLAND CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

FOOD SERVICE DEPARTMENT 

 

All families are encouraged to fill out the 2024-2025 meal application. 

The application process is confidential.  In addition to possibly receiving free 

meals, there are several other benefits to filling out applications and qualifying, 

such as discounted rates on AP exams and increased school building funding. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

 

Come Join Our Team! 

The Grand Island Food Service Department  

is hiring Food Service Substitutes. 

 

Contact: Patrick Smith at 716-773-8885 

Email: patricksmith@gicsd.org  
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